
 

The Jan Webb Memorial Scholarship 2021 

 

 

Applications are sought for the 2021 Jan Webb 
Memorial Scholarship. 

 

The scholarship is an opportunity for staff to undertake 
professional development, including but not limited to 
conferences, seminars and study tours. It can be used to cover 
costs of registration, travel and accommodation. 

 

Please note the scholarship cannot be used to undertake 
tertiary or equivalent studies. 

 

Applications open: Thursday 8th April 2021 

Applications close: Friday 29th April 2021 

 

Scholarship funds: To encourage the mobilisation of innovative 
thinking, the Board has endorsed the scholarship amount of 
$2,000.00 this year and reinforced the need for EOI’s be 
informed by BHS’s Strategic Plan 2019-2022 and its priorities.  

 

If interested, please complete the application form which is 
located on the intranet (Org 174x Appendix 4) and forward 
your completed application to the Chief Executive Officer. 

Criteria 
 The Beechworth Health Service 

Board of Management will 
determine the annual scholarship 
allocation. 

 Applications for the scholarship will 
be called for at the beginning of 
February each year that an 
allocation has been made. 

 The professional development must 
take place in the same calendar 
year in which the scholarship is 
allocated. 

 All applications must be submitted 
in accordance with the specified 
instruction. 

 Key selection criteria are listed on 
the application form. 

 The Board will appoint a selection 
panel to determine the successful 
applicant(s). 

 The panel reserves the right to 
determine the number of successful 
applicants, including the right not to 
confer an award. 

 The successful applicants will be 
announced by end-April. 

 Recipients of the scholarship will be 
required to provide a formal report 
on their professional development 
which may be used at the discretion 
of the organisation. 

 


